Tips for the Survey

TfL wants to find out what people think is important to make a tube station step-free. They are doing this by asking you to fill in this online survey.

Here are some tips on some question that will help you relate them to Latimer Road and Ladbroke Grove Stations.  

Question 7 is asking to prioritise making stations step-free based on distinctive characteristics. 
For example: 
· you can change to another line in a step-free Tube station? 
· a step-free Tube station is close to a bus station? 
· a step-free station is close to a town centre? 
· a step-free station is close to a hospital? 
When answering the survey make sure that you keep in mind the characteristics of Ladbroke Grove or Latimer Road.
In this case what would be most important to you is Step – Free station close to a bus station as this is the case for Latimer Road and Ladbroke Grove Stations. 

Question 9 is asking which type of station should be Step-free. The several types of stations are:
· One complex station – Green Park Station
· A few and medium station – Wembley Park station
· More small station – Ladbroke Grove/Latimer Road Station
· A combination station – A combination of small/medium stations 
When answering this question keep in mind that Latimer Road and Ladbroke Grove Stations are considered a Small Station. 

Question 10 is asking which area kind of area they should prioritise in making stations step-free in areas. The two options are: 
· Where there are minimal stations in a specific are or line, to fill in the gap where there is none or few Step-station
· Where there are already some accessible stations with step-free access in the area or nearby.
Latimer Road and Ladbroke Grove Stations, fall in the first option where there is minimal station in area which have Step free access. The nearest being Paddington Station.

